
 

Mon 19 Feb Start of Term Four 

Fri 2 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  PTA Disco 

Fri 9 Mar Atlantis Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Science Night (5.30-7pm) 

Fri 16 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Columbia Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 20 Mar Tag Rugby Festival (12-3) 

Fri 23 Mar Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

Tue 27 Mar PTA Easter Egg Hunt 

Thurs 29 Mar Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  End of Term Four 

Mon 16 Apr Start of Term Five 

Tue 24 Apr Y5/6 Handball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 27 Apr Forest School Y1,2,3 

Thur 3 May Y1/2 Football Tournament (1-3pm) 

Fri 4 May Challenger Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

  Family Sports Night (5-7pm) 

Fri 11 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

14 – 18 May SATS Week 

Tue 15 May Y5/6 Netball Tournament (4-6pm) 

Fri 18 May Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30) 

21-25 May  Focus Week: Activities 

Tues 22 May Y5/6 RAID Cricket Tournament (PM) 

Wed 23 May PTA Film Night 

Fri 25 May Forest School Y1,2,3 

  End of Term Five 

Mon 11 Jun Start of term six 

Fri 15 Jun Y5/6 Cricket Tournament (10-3) 

Fri 22 Jun Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Atlantis Class Assembly 

Fri 29 Jun Columbia Assembly 

Sat 30 Jun Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

  Discovery Assembly 

9-13 Jul Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul PTA Disco 

  Year 5 Assembly 

Fri 20 Jul Forest School Y4,5,6 

Tue 24 Jul       Last Day Of The School Year  

 
 
 
 
 
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Monday:  Mindfulness Colouring (Lunch) & Lace (3-4) 
Tuesday:  Creative & Choir (Lunch) + Football Y1.2.3 (3-4) 
Wednesday:  Jigsaw (Lunch) 
Thursday:  Cheerleading (3-4) 
Friday: Homework, Website and Lego (Lunch) 

Happy Birthday this week to…… 

Callum 10              

Scarlet 6                Toby  8 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery: Harley 
Columbia: Alexander 
Voyager:  Harvey and Lacey 
Atlantis: Zack, Toby and Lottie 
Challenger: Chloe and Maggie 
Endeavour: Paige and Grace 

 

TEAM POINTS…. 

Total for last week (this year so far): 

Betteshanger: 92 (646) 

Tilmanstone: 105 (645) 

Snowdown: 100 (623) 

Chislet: 91 (542) 

Events Diary 2017-18 
Mon 20 Nov       Y3/4 Workshop – Writing 

  Year 5/6 Boys Football Tournament (1.30 -4) 

Tue 21 Nov Y1/2 Workshop - Writing 

  Meeting for new parents Sept 2018 (6-7pm) 

Wed 22 Nov      Y5/6 Workshop – Writing & SPAG 

Thurs 23 Nov    Forest School Years  4/5 & 6  

Fri 24 Nov Non-uniform – Bottles for Tombola 

                           Voyager Class Assembly (9-9.30)  

Mon 27 Nov      Y3/4 Workshop- Maths 

Tues 28 Nov      Y1/2 Workshop – Maths  

Wed 29 Nov      Y5/6 Workshop -  Maths 

Fri 1 Dec Non – uniform – Cakes for Tombola 

  Christmas Decorations Morning (9-12)  

  Christmas Fayre (3.15 – 5pm)  

Fri 8 Dec Forest School Y4,5,6  

  Messy Christmas @ Community Centre (6pm) 

Wed 13 Dec PTA Christmas Disco (3.15 – 5.00) 

Thurs 14 Dec Dress Rehearsal KS1 Nativity (2.30-3.10) 

Fri 15 Dec KS1 Nativity (2.30 – 3.10)  

Mon 18 Dec      Class Parties (2-3pm)  

Tue 19 Dec Christmas Lunch (12-1pm)  

  Film Afternoon (1-2.30pm)  

Wed 20 Dec KS2 Carols in Church (9.30 – 10.30)  

  End of Term Two 

Thurs 4 Jan Start of Term Three 

Fri 12 Jan Forest School Y1,2,3 

Fri 19 Jan PTA Film Night 

Mon 22 Jan Family Orienteering (3.20 – 4.30)  

Fri 26 Jan  Forest School Y1,2,3 

  Challenger Class Assembly 

Fri 2 Feb Speed Stacking Tournament Y2 (PM)  

5-9 Feb  Focus Week: Environment 

Tues 6 Feb Y1/2 Infant Agility Tournament (1.30 – 4.30) 

  Parent Consultations 

Thurs 8 Feb Parent Consultations 

Fri 9 Feb Forest School Y1,2,3 

  Endeavour Class Assembly 

  End of Term Three 



Monday 20th November, 2017 

Last week was the first of three parental workshops put on 

by class teachers.  The feedback so far has been extremely 

positive both from teachers and parents involved.  This week 

the teachers will be talking about ways to improve children's 

writing.  Sessions start at 2.45 and last around 15 minutes on 

the following days: 

Monday—Y3 and Y4 

Tuesday—Y1 and Y2 

Wednesday—Y5 and Y6 

Parents of children in Years 4, 5 and 6 please note that this 

weeks Forest School sessions will take place on Thursday and 

not Friday.  Therefore, please send children to school with 

additional clothing and wellington boots (if possible) on 

Thursday morning. 

We enjoyed a lovely assembly on Friday morning last week 

from the children in Columbia class.  The children all spoke 

with such confidence and it was great to hear all about some 

of their first memories.  This Friday morning we look forward 

to an assembly by the pupils of Voyager class.  Once again 

parents are invited along and are encouraged to return to the 

classroom afterwards to take part in activities. 

A week this Friday is the annual Christmas Decorations   

Morning (Friday 1 December).  Parents are invited into school 

from 9am until just before lunch time to spend time as a   

family creating decorations to then take home. 

Family and individual school photographs from Braiswick are 

in the school office.  Should you wish to view these then 

please call into the school office. 

Parents of children in Endeavour class, you should have      

received a slip last week about an upcoming Victorian Day 

the children are having (Wednesday 6th December).  If this 

has not made it home please call the school. 

 

Thank you to all parents who sent children to school on 

Friday with chocolates as a contribution to our  Christmas 

Raffle which will take place at the school on Friday 1     

December.  This week we are asking children to come in 

again in non-uniform and this time to bring in bottles    

towards the raffle.  Thank you again for your continued 

support. 

Friday was also Children In Need and we asked children 

to bring in any loose change to school to help in our bid 

to “Cover Pudsy”.  Thanks to all of your effort and       

generous donations we were able to achieve our aim—a              

photograph of Pudsy covered in coins can be seen on the 

Picture Gallery of the school website (www.eythorne-

elvington.kent.sch.uk) 

A team of year 4 children took part in a football            

tournament alongside our three partner RAID schools on 

Friday afternoon at Dover Leisure Centre.  Considering 

this was the first time most of the children had played 

football competitively, they showed great enthusiasm 

and determination whilst playing in the right spirit.  Well 

done to Curtis, Kenzie, Olivia, Violet, Harley and Lexi as 

well as a special mention for Hayden Farrell who scored 

all of the teams goals during the afternoon. This after-

noon, a team of boys from years 5 and 6 will take part in 

a football tournament at Goodwin  Academy in Deal.  

Again, this is likely to be a first for many of the boys in-

volved so we wish them luck and look forward to              

hearing all about it in next Monday’s newsletter. 

Can those parents who requested a House PE T-Shirt 

please call into the school office and pay so that we can 

get these ordered. 

Nasal flu vaccinations Year R—Year 4 Can you kindly  

return the parental consent forms this week. Thank you 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                        Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk       Twitter: @EEPrimary 


